
                                               Letter Dated 07.01.2019 of PSPCL 

                   -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PUNJAB STATE POWER CORPORATION LTD. 

(O/o EIC/IT, Ground Floor, Seven Storey Building, Head Office PSPCL Patiala) 

(Registered Office: PSEB Head Office, The Mall Patiala) 

 

To 

 All EICs/CEs/HODs 

 PSPCL, Patiala. 

 

 Memo No.8126    Dated: 07.01.2019 

 

Subject: Development of PSPCL website in Punjabi language 

 

 In reference to subject cited above, it is brought to your kind notice that in spite of our repeated 

reminders, some of the offices under PSPCL have not provided the lates/updated date of their 

organization both in Punjabi and English language. As website is regularly viewed by the consumers and 

other offices, so it is necessary to be update the latest information and delete obsolete information. 

 Moreover it is mandatory as per instructions of Punjab Government to launch the PSPCL website 

in Punjabi language at the earliest. Accordingly, you are requested to provide the latest/updated data for 

website relating to your departments both in Punjabi and English language in the form of hard and soft 

copy (email: xenit-cs@pspcl.in, tender@pspcl.in ) on priority basis. 

 The offices who had already submitted the data in Punjabi can check their uploaded information 

on web page by getting the link from the office of Sr.Xen/IT(CCPM), PSPCL, Patiala. 

 Treat it urgent. 

DGM/IT (SD&I), 

PSPCL, Patiala.   

Endt. No.    Dated 

1. OSD to CMD, PSPCL, Patiala for information and to issue necessary instructions to all the 

offices of PSPCL for providing the information related to their offices to IT office at the earliest 

please. 

 


